
Announcements - October 27, 2024
Trinity Discussion Group: Love God, Love God’s World
Join Tim Lane and Jeffrey Tooke on Wednesdays @7pm via Zoom (Meeting ID: 816-6863-4672 Passcode: trintalk) 
to explore creation care and environmental ministry using the Episcopal Church’s Love God, Love God’s World curriculum. 
Sessions will include compelling readings and videos, faith-based reflections, and discussion questions. Participants will 
discover ways to learn, pray, advocate, and conserve. Please email Jeffrey Tooke at jeffreytooke@outlook.com to sign up 
and receive weekly course materials.

First Sunday Brunch
Join Trinity friends NEXT WEEK following the 10:30 service for brunch at Mexican restaurant Taqueria Ranchos Dos, 
located at 445 Delaware Avenue, 1½ blocks north of the church.

Trinity Jazz Series 
Krista Seddon Presents Lecture-Performances\ Connecting Classical and Jazz Music 
November 22 @7pm,  “Why The Beatles Still Speak To Us”
Purchase tickets here or scan the QR code to the left.
If you’d like to help make this evening a success, please sign up here to volunteer or scan the QR 
code to the right. There are various roles needed, including food donations.

Family Choir Sundays @9:45am
This is a way to get together with other families for fun, grow in faith at the same time, and strengthen the community. Tim 
Lane, a music educator and former boy chorister himself, leads the choir in practice sessions before church on Sundays 
from 9:45 to 10:15. Speak to Tim for details or email t.w.lane@outlook.com.

Buffalo Bills & Veterans Pregame Party Sunday, November 10 
Come watch the Bills game with Trinity fans after the 10:30 service on Sunday, November 10.  All are welcome to a veteran 
appreciation pregame party (potluck style) leading up to 1pm kickoff. Contact Christian at christian.eshelman@yahoo.
com with any questions.  Please sign up with your expected contribution for the potluck at https://www.signupgenius.com/
go/70A0C4FAFA629A3F58-52062766-bills.

Hamlin Park School has requested the following items for a grab-and-go toiletry table at their November 16 Saturday 
Academy which serves entire families of Hamlin Park students. 
deodorant	 toothpaste & toothbrushes
body lotion	 socks & underwear of any size
body wash	 feminine products
hair products
Please consider purchasing some of these items, and bring them to the bin in the red carpet area of the main church or 
the bin in the chapel by Monday, November 11. For questions, please email Patti Nisbet at tudorspace@aol.com.

Did you know?
Jung Center Buffalo began hosting Allentown’s “First Friday Gallery Walk” this year. Highlighting a different artist each 
month, many visitors have had the opportunity to not only see an amazing art show, but to enjoy our beautiful landmark 
church! Everyone is encouraged to attend the first Friday of every month from 6:00 - 8:30pm. Also, if you are an artist, 
please consider reaching out to Anna Marie Sinatra to discuss possibilities to highlight your work in 2025.
Send her an email: AnnaMarie@SinatraSolutions.com today.

Volunteer Opportunities With One of our Partners
Creative Restorations INC is seeking dedicated volunteers to assist with the operation of our food pantry which serves 
those in need in our community. We need help on Mondays from 9am-noon, Wednesdays from 12-3pm, and 
Fridays from 3-6pm. If you are interested in lending a hand and making a difference, please reach out to Chris Harzynski 
at 716-553-4886. Your support would be greatly appreciated!

Worship Helpers Needed
Are you willing to be involved with reading from the altar, greeting people at the door and helping direct them with what 
to expect, providing hospitality by baking for coffee hour, or helping serve communion to the gathered community? Please 
sign up at: https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0c4fafa629a3f58-trinity2  or reach out to Jeffrey Tooke at jeffreytooke@
outlook.com to be placed on a list of volunteers when we have worship volunteer slots to fill.  If you are interested in being 
more involved, but aren’t interested in any of these roles, you can also plan on helping during services by bringing a device 
to connect to Facebook viewers and responding to comments during the service.

Announcements continue on other side.
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Comfort and Care Team
The Comfort and Care Team is here to help and support you or someone you know experiencing health or other life 
challenges. Email any one of us to request prayers, a caring phone call, notes, information on resources, a friendly visit, or 
arranging meals.

Computer Volunteer Ministry Opportunity 
We are looking for a couple computer-savvy volunteers who would be interested in volunteering as cyber sacristan to help 
with the livestream for the Sunday morning service and/or the Trinity @7 service. One only needs to be comfortable with 
using a computer and computer programs; the rest are easily learnable skills. If you’d like to know more or are interested 
in this volunteer ministry, please contact Jeffrey Tooke at jeffreytooke@outlook.com

Parking at Trinity’s Franklin Street Lot
When you come to a church service or other Trinity event, you can park in Trinity’s Franklin Street lot without 
paying; the parking fees will not be enforced. You can use the lot any other time you are in the neighborhood, 
too, so that Trinity gets the parking fee! Use your smartphone to pay.

Visiting Trinity
The church is open by appointment for private prayer or meditation. Contact our parish administrator, Colleen 
O'Neill, at coneill@trinitybuffalo.org to schedule an appointment. 

Creative Restorations invites Trinity to Join Their 2nd Annual Thanksgiving Dinner Drive!
If you would like to donate any food items related to a traditional turkey dinner with all the fixings for those in need in Erie 
County. Drop off at church after the service OR contact Christopher at (716) 553-4886. We are hoping to help as many 
families in need as possible!

Phoebe McKay, phoebemckay@gmail.com
Susie Green, susie432@gmail.com
Patti Nisbet, tudorspace@aol.com

Marie Keane, MNMKeane@gmail.com
Sara Merritt, smerrit172@gmail.com

Sign up here to get Trinity's eNews to stay in touch!
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